
 
 

 

 

 
 

National Recycling Week, 11th - 15th November.  

 

Over the past few years, the need for awareness of sustainable living practices has increased 

significantly around the world – and recycling has become more crucial than ever with our fast-growing 

population. In fact, a nationwide review revealed that waste has increased around 170% since 1996, 

which is why becoming more environmentally responsible has never been more urgent. 

 

This term, we will be bringing recycling to the forefront in Outside School Hours Care by celebrating 

National Recycling Week from 11th to 15th November. It is going to be a fun-filled week as we teach 

children all about sustainability and how they can contribute to the world for future generations!  

 

Our aim is to develop their knowledge and creativity on recycling through fun-learning activities. Some 

of these include using used bottles or cartons for planting, making newspaper hats, an exciting recycled 

fashion parade, and heaps more! Talk to the Educators at your service to find out what they have lined 

up for National Recycling Week.  

 

Not yet Registered? Don’t worry, it’s never too late. Plus, it’s FREE to register. 

Before attending our care, you must register your child pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login. Also 

remember, you may be entitled to receive the Australian Government Child Care Subsidy, visit 

www.mygov.com.au to find out more. 

 

More Program Details  

For more information about your program and fees, visit your service and have a chat with one of our 

qualified Educators. Alternatively, you may visit our website at www.campaustralia.com.au or contact 

our friendly Customer Care Team on 1300 105 343 who are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week - 

except National Public Holidays.  

 

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon! 
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